
Peek at the Week 
Nursery— 7th June 2024 

Our Learning 
Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

We have been reminding ourselves of the class 
behaviour charter especially remembering to 
all join in with tidying away our toys and 
games. ‘Choose it, use it and put it away!’ 

Communication & Language Development 

We have had lots to talk about on our return 
to the nursery garden 

after the half term break. We have seen that  
the seeds and plants that we planted have     
really grown. We have been asking lots of   
questions and commenting on all the changes. 

Physical Development  

We have been tracing over patterns to help 
with our writing skills. It is harder to push 
down when using a pencil rather than a felt tip 
pen. This is helping our mark making become 
stronger. 

EYFS Parent Forum Meeting                          

Monday 24th June  2pm  

Hot Weather 

With the weather hopefully getting hotter across 
the next few weeks, please send your child in with 
a sunhat and if possible remember 
to put sun lotion on them before 
they come into nursery.  

Thank you  

Please be aware that we have 
chickenpox in the Nursery.  

 We have been very busy settling back into 
Nursery after our half term break. 

 

Child of the week:   Asrith for happily coming into Nursery each day, ready to learn 
and using his voice more in class. 

  Please share this video and encourage your child to sing along.  Tommy Thumb, Tommy Thumb                      

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ENBITpySo8g    

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Sign of the Week:              ‘pouring’ 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/bilingual
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ENBITpySo8g

